
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
When does the SEO Tech Developer Academy start? 
You’ll get access to the course starting on Monday, February 6, 2023. 
 

 

When does the program end? 
The program has a tentative end date of April 28, 2023. 
 

 

Is the program virtual? 
Yes, the program is fully virtual. All coursework can be accessed and completed online. 
 

 

How many hours will I be expected to dedicate to the program? 
We anticipate each participant will spend approximately five hours on coursework 
throughout the 12-week program. 
 

 

What if I can’t get my assignments completed on time? 
We understand that occasionally you won’t have the time to finish assignments. Each 
week’s assignments have a three-day grace period if you need extra time. However, 
we’ll be monitoring your assignment completion and progress throughout the program to 
ensure you’re on track to complete the course. 
 

 

What will I learn during the 12-week program? 
The curriculum, designed in conjunction with Holberton and Codio, is designed to give 
you early exposure to the Python coding language. You’ll work on various projects that 
focus on learning and applying specific concepts related to programming in Python. 
 

 



Will I be working by myself or with others? 
This program is completely self-paced so you can work autonomously and on your own 
time. 
 

 
If I’m working on my own, what do I do if I need support? 
Not to worry, a teaching assistant will be available to answer your questions during set 
office hours each week. You’ll also be able to communicate with your peers in a 
dedicated Slack channel. 
 

 
Why should I participate in this program if I’m already taking Computer Science 
courses at my university? 
Computer Science curricula vary greatly from school to school — you might not even be 
asked to code in your CS courses for a very long time. By doing this program, you’re 
being exposed to the critical technical skills you’ll need to advance your ability and 
knowledge of computer programming. This additional training will help set you up for 
success and set you apart from your peers. 
 

 

I’m really interested in the SEO Tech Developer and would want to participate in 

the summer after my sophomore year. Will I be able to do that if I’ve participated 

in this program? 

Yes, absolutely! Students who complete the SEO Tech Developer Academy will be 

given exclusive and early access to apply for the program. You’ll know if you’ve secured 

a spot as early as this upcoming summer! 

 

If you have any further questions, please email us at seotechdeveloper@seo-usa.org. 

Visit our website at https://tech.seo-usa.org. 
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